
Letter of Gratitude 

 

Dear Parents 

This is to convey our heartfelt gratitude for all the support and motivation that we have received. 

The Teaching staff, Non-Teaching staff & Support Staff (workers, nannies & security guards) of 

this developing institution, with a little more than 700 students, thank each one of you for the 

positivity and support. It would have been really difficult for a growing institution to move ahead 

in such challenging times. 

With the overwhelmed heart, we thank each one of you for trust which will motivate us to work 

even harder for our students and the positivity which will make this institution unique and one of 

the best in coming years. 

These hard times will definitely pass very soon, but the support and trust will always be in our 

hearts with great respect and will push us further to do the best for our children everyday. 

 

Heartfelt gratitude, 

 

 

The Team 

DAV Global School, Patiala 


